
Michael Sullivan
#267428 | March 15, 2021

Testimony to Portland City Council on the Shelter to Housing Continuum Project,
Recommended Draft 

So is the plan to actually open up parks for homeless camping? At the very least, keep our parks as
safe as possible void of as much human waste, hypodermic needles and drug paraphernalia, as well
as mental health sufferers scaring children or even adults trying to use the parks as sanctuaries 
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